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Livingston County Health Department will protect, preserve, and promote the health and safety of the people of Livingston County. 

August 20, 2024 

 

To:  Livingston County Board of Commissioners  

 

From:  Matt Bolang  

 

Re:  Resolution to Authorize Agreement for the Delivery of Comprehensive Health Services Funding for the 

Period of October 1, 2024 through September 30, 2025 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

The attached resolution requests the authority to authorize the agreement from MDHHS to accept funding that 

supports the delivery of mandated comprehensive health services. The MDHHS provides funding to partially 

reimburse the county for services covered in the agreement. There have been two programs added for FY25 

which includes Infection Prevention and Measles Response.  I’ve included some additional detail in these 

programs in the resolution packet.   

 

The final contract language will not be available from MDHHS until all of the program allocations are approved 

at the State, typically completed in mid-September with the deadline to sign the contract October 1st.  In past 

years, this agreement was brought to the Board for approval contingent upon no substantial changes in the 

contract language and final review by legal counsel.  I have attached the FY24 contract to provide additional 

information along with the detail of two programs that will be added, Infection Prevention and Measles 

Response.  Other than that, I do not anticipate any programmatic changes for FY25.   

 

I recommend that you continue to support this funding source for LCHD.  MDHHS, EGLE, and MDARD have 

recently increased grant funding in several key program areas to help cover our costs, in particular in our 

Environmental Health and Hearing and Vision programs.  Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have 

any questions. 
 

http://www.lchd.org/

